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Survey Responses  

Use of Cannabis Legalization Implementation Funds (OCLIF) 

Asphodel-Norwood 

The municipality has spent almost all of the funding on; 

• signage (additional to what was received from PPH),  

• training for building/by-law/planning/fire, 

• consultant to assist with updating planning documents (Site Plan Control By-law and ZBL). 

 

Douro-Dummer 

The municipality does not have plans yet as to the use the funds. 

 

Havelock-Belmont-Methune 

The municipality has used funding on; 

• Planning, 

• Advertising for drug awareness for children through a Legion publication 

• Possible future use for in school for drug awareness program (prize). 

 

North Kawartha 

No major discussions on where these funds will be spent.  Initial ideas for training of By-Law 

Enforcement Officers for handling situations.  However, no hard decisions yet. 

 

Otonabee-South Monaghan 

The municipality has used part of the funding to; 

• Hire a consultant to assist in updating the OP and change to the Zoning By-law. 

 

Selwyn Township 

The municipality has used funding on; 

• Interim Control By-law as it related to legal Cannabis Cultivation/Growing, 

• Hired a consultant to review impacts on planning policies as it related to these activities, 

• New policy presented to Council and subsequently adopted, the majority of the funding was 

spent on the study and the public outreach associated with it, 

• A small amount of funding available is expected to be used on additional public education/policy 

development. 

 

Trent Lakes 

The municipality has used funding for; 

• Multiple training sessions involving symptom recognition, immediate treatment, mitigation, 

patient care and Health & Safety-First Responders, 

• Emergency response calls for cannabis requiring firefighter response, resources, vehicle time 

and wages, 

• Mental Health Presentation for cannabis in the workplace and a webinar on Cannabis in the 

workplace for management, 

• EMS Drug Presentation, an Emergency Resource Network for Drug use in the area, 

• Adjusted policies to include Cannabis in the workplace. 
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County of Peterborough 

The County has not spent the cannabis funds yet and it remains in a reserve/deferred revenue. 

The County received a request from the Peterborough Police Service for consideration of funding from 

the Cannabis funds.  There has been no written request from the OPP. 

A recent report to County Council included a request from Peterborough Police for funding from the 

Cannabis Legalization funds.  This request was denied by Council.   


